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The QAB has made the decision that candidates who missed the coursework submission deadline 
of 1 March 2020 for the May 2020 examination period, be deemed a fail and are presented to the 
QAB at ratification point as such; thereafter allowing a maximum of two more attempts at this 
coursework.  
 
The regulations usually require the coursework to be submitted prior to taking written examinations, 
however, CTSI will allow the written examinations to be sat in this examination cycle (May 2020) 
ONLY. 
 
This ruling is only for this cycle while we are still bedding in the qualifications. 
 
As of the May 2021 Examination Cycle, CTSI will be adhering to the regulations. 
 
 

The next submission deadline will be 1 July 2020 in preparation for the September resit period to 
be ratified in December. If this submission is unsuccessful, candidates will have 2 weeks to update 
their work and resubmit.  This resubmission outcome will be presented to the QAB meeting for 
ratification. 
 
If unsuccessful, the candidate will have one further opportunity to submit, 1 March 2021. 
 
Until all coursework is successfully completed, candidates will not be deemed competent or 
awarded the Trading Standards Practitioner Certificate (TSPC).  
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